
Garrett AAPEX 2014

Garrett Genuine Turbos first time ever at AAPEX 2014

The Honeywell Turbo North American Independent Aftermarket team is excited to attend the upcoming

AAPEX show in Las Vegas November 4-6th. This is HTT's first time attending the AAPEX show (booth

#5049), which when combines with SEMA for the Automotive Aftermarket Industry Week, is largest

annual trade show in North America for automotive aftermarket industry professionals. Nearly 115,000

attendees from around the globe participate these two shows. AAPEX represents the do-it-yourself retail

aftermarket and the "professionally installed" aftermarket. The Honeywell booth will feature several

passenger car and light duty vehicle turbochargers that are currently driven in the region and have sales,

marketing, and engineering as well as the North American Master Distributors on hand to discuss the

Garrett product offering as well as show visitors where to buy genuine Garrett turbochargers. The

performance team will also have a booth at SEMA (booth #24863) where they will display a full range of

GTX as well as the new GTW turbochargers."
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https://garrett.honeywell.com/upgradegbh/assets/aapex-2014/aapex-2014-release.html#
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